Request for a second driveway / curb cut in the to be constructed Wildwood Drive road.

Harold Sullivan

5576 Wildwood Drive
Rapid City, South Dakota
57702-8913
605-432-1950
ghsullivan@rap.midco.net

I would like to be placed on the June 12th agenda to request a second driveway entrance.

I purchased the property on March 8th 2002

I was told that the concrete slab on the property could be used for "RV" parking.

That there was a graded entrance to it, and had supported the weight of a septic pump truck
and cement trucks. Also had been used by lawn and garden contractors.

I feel the second driveway was an existing property entrance.

Without the entrance to my property it will be difficult to comply with the no overnight
parking on the street and storage / parking behind the property set-back. Both for my
own "RV" and the in-laws that traditionally stay one week a year with us in their motor home.

I have had a Rapid City Engineer and three road construction contractors look at the

property and all have stated that the second entrance is the safest and most direct route to the
parking area. A wider single entrance is possible, but would require retaining walls, fill, curves,
and the loss of a mature tree and would still be difficult and possibly unsafe for large vehicles.

I would more then welcome any city employee or Council member to inspect the property.

Harold Sullivan
June 5th 2002

Geri & Harold Sullivan
5578 Wildwood Drive
Rapid City, SD 57702-8813
ghsullivan @rap.midco.net




